Template Letter to MP from third party organisations

We suggest adapting this letter to suit your particular organisation and your relationship to your local CLC (Community Legal Centre)
Senator the Hon. Nigel Scullion

Senator for the Northern Territory

PO Box 4449

ALICE SPRINGS  NT  0870

Dear Senator,
Proposed Federal funding cuts to the Central Australian Women’s Legal Service
My name is <insert name>I am a local <insert occupation/role> at <insert organisation/>, and I write to you to express concern about the federal funding cuts  to Community Legal Centres that are soon to affect the Central Australian Women’s Legal Service (CAWLS) in your electorate.
CAWLS provides vital services to our community.  As the only women’s specific legal service in the region, they provide legal assistance to women in the areas of domestic violence, family law, tenancy, child support, Victims of Crime applications, credit and debt advice and Community Legal Education (CLE). The provision of free legal advice and ongoing casework to women enables those who may not be able to afford or access private legal representation, or qualify for other legal programs, to engage with the justice system.
As a community organisation, many clients that we assist also need the legal help of CAWLS. If CAWLS services are scaled back due to funding cuts, it is going to have a significant impact on our ability to assist our clients on the front line and make it even harder for them to get back on their feet. <insert more detail depending on the service you provide, eg housing and homelessness help, crisis accommodation, social services, disability support, etc >.
I support CAWLS and the important role they play in our community and request that you raise the issue of reversing these funding cuts with the Prime Minister as a matter of urgency. 

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss this matter further. 

Yours sincerely,

